
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*IMPORTANT INFORMATION * 

The Vachel Room (Green Room) is unavailable as of September 2023 

In addition, building works are scheduled for 2024/2025 which will affect the facilities 

available.  As of August 2024, the get in will be relocated to the rear of the building with 

limited parking spaces available.   Wardrobe, Green room and toured catering spaces will be 

hosted in temporary facilities on site.  A full tech spec will be available nearer the time.   

 

The auditorium, seat capacity and main dressing rooms will be unaffected and the Hexagon 

will continue to programme and present events as usual for the duration of the works. 
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